
Item 6: Maidstone Hospital: Current and Future Developments.   

By:  Peter Sass, Head of Democratic Services   
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 1 February 2013 
 
Subject: Maidstone Hospital: Current and Future Developments.   
______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Background 
 
(a) On 19 October 2012, the Chairman of the Committee was sent a letter 

by Glenn Douglas, Chief Executive of Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells 
NHS Trust. This provided information about the new Urgent Medical 
and Ambulatory Unit along with information on other work planned for 
2013.  

 
(b) This letter was circulated to HOSC Members and Glenn Douglas’ offer 

to explain these changes in more detail accepted.  
 
(c) Representatives of Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust last 

attended a meeting of the Committee on 12 October 2012 when it 
considered the item, The Tunbridge Wells Hospital: One Year On.1  

 

 
 
   

 
 
 

                                            
1
 https://democracy.kent.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=112&MId=3983&Ver=4  

2.  Recommendation 
 
That the Committee consider and note the report.   
 
 


